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Appointment of new CFO & Company Secretary 

 

 
 

Metgasco Ltd (ASX:MEL) (Metgasco or the Company)  advises that Chief Financial Officer  and 
Company Secretary Paul Bird has resigned, and Victoria McLellan has been appointed as Chief 
Financial Officer and Company Secretary. Mr Bird will finish with the Company later in the month 
following a hand-over period with Ms McLellan.   
 

Victoria McLellan has 20 years of finance and commercial experience in oil and gas companies in 
both the UK and Australia, most recently as the Chief Financial Officer of FAR Limited. The role will 
initially be on a 0.6 FTE basis  
 

Ken Aitken Managing Director Commented: 

“I welcome Vicky on joining Metgasco, her knowledge and experience will be invaluable in a busy 
year ahead.  The Metgasco Board and Management would like to thank Paul for his excellent 
contribution to Metgasco’s business over the last several years.” 
 

 

 

This ASX announcement was approved and authorised for release by the Board 

 
For further information contact: Metgasco Ltd ACN 088 196 383 

Philip Amery Level 2, 30 Richardson Street, West Perth, WA 

Chairman   

+ 61 402 091 180 info@metgasco.com.au 

philip.amery@metgasco.com.au www.metgasco.com.au  

 

Ken Aitken   

Managing Director   

+61 418 736 705  
ken.aitken@metgasco.com.au 
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